
Gary Bent
I am a physics and chemistry teacher at E.O. Smith High School in 
Connecticut that is located next to the University of Connecticut.  I have 
been teaching here for nine years.  Before that I was the Assistant Head 
of the Physics Department at UConn.  I retired from that position after 
22 years and went into real teaching.  While at UConn, I was an active 
researcher in theoretical chemical physics.  One of the areas I specialized 
in was atmospheric chemistry.  I have been following the science of 
climate change for over 30 years, and I have become increasingly 
concerned about the lack of action to do anything serious to counter it.  
Thus I am happy there is such a thing as Lifelines.  I hope we can make a 
difference.

Recruitment
12.21.10: I have 7 people and two more who have expressed interest.  
This is a little tougher than I expected. 


